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Craig, Sondra

From: Mac Kiel <mccanna2@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 5:28 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Please Support 25-0682

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi Council Members!  
 
I hope you all are doing well and I miss seeing you all in person on a regular basis (don't worry I can't get out of it 
so I still enjoy watching meetings or recordings to stay up to date :))  

I’m writing to ask you to support Resolution 25-0682 at F&P and then again at the Council meeting next week. 
This is an amazing opportunity to support the work Pathways Home is doing in our community and to help 
people who are ready to live on their own but are getting turned away simply because of their rental or criminal 
background. 

I personally know many people that would benefit from these specific rentals as they have worked hard to be in 
a better place and worked hard to be their best selves but still find it hard to move forward because of choices 
they made in the past that continue to follow them. There are people in this community who are doing the work, 
ready for stability, and just need the door opened a little. This resolution does exactly that. 

Please vote yes on 25-0682. It’s a small step with a big impact. 

Thank you for reading and as always I am sending you all good vibes as every vote can be a very difficult one and 
I appreciate all that you all do to research and be informed when you are voting.  

Have a great rest of your day and feel free to reach out to me with any questions!  

 

Mac Kiel  

La Crosse Resident and former City Council member that can't seem to stay away :)  
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